
 
 

 

Date: 28 December, 2023 
 
To, 
BSE LIMITED, 
Corporate Relations Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001 
Security Code – 530077 

SUB: INTIMATION REGARDING CLOSURE OF TRADING WINDOW  
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

In compliance of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 read with amendments 
thereto and clarification issued on April 2, 2019 by BSE Limited (“BSE”) vide no. 
LIST/COMP/01/2019-20, we wish to inform you that the Trading Window for dealing in the 
securities of the Company will remain closed for all Designated Persons and their immediate 
relatives from 01 January, 2023 till Forty-Eight (48) hours after the declaration of financial results 
of the Company for the quarter and nine months ending 31 December 2023.  

Pursuant to the above, all Directors/ KMPs/ Designated Persons/ Connected Persons and their 
immediate relatives are advised not to trade in the securities of the Company either directly or 
indirectly during the aforesaid period. 

The date of Board Meeting to approve the financial results of the Company for the quarter and 
nine months ending 31 December 2023, will be informed in due course of time. 

We request you to kindly take the above information on record. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully,            

FOR FRESHTROP FRUITS LIMITED 
 
 
 
____________ 
KALPANA SUMAN 
COMPANY SECRETARY &  
COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
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